

17th January 2019

Reception Trip – Tropical World – Friday 15th March

Dear Parent/Guardian.

Reception has a trip planned to Tropical World on **Friday 15th March**, **9:30am – 3pm**.

The children will travel by coach to Tropical World; leaving school at 09:30 (so normal drop off) and return before the end of the school day. Your child will need a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks, chocolate or yoghurt please).

We have a room booked for lunch and will walk down to Tropical World, so good walking shoes or trainers will be needed. School uniform must be worn and as Tropical World is VERY hot, a school t-shirt and coat will be fine. However, after lunch we will go for a play on the playground so some extra layers in their lunch back pack would be a good idea. Back packs can be left in the lunch room during activities.

We also need 4 adult helpers to accompany the trip – if you would like to help, please contact the school office.

The cost of the trip comes to £9 per child and we are asking for parents to **both consent and pay (by 15th February)** for this trip via Parent Pay. Whilst we recognise that the cost of School Trips of can be expensive, we believe it is important for all of our children to experience <u>out of school</u> visits and would very much like to ensure that every child has the opportunity to take part. If you are experiencing financial difficulties please speak to either the school office or the Headteacher in confidence.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Down Reception Teacher



